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3rd November, 2008 
Miss Desrine Emmanuel
Investigation Assistant

Fitness to Practise Directorate

General Medical Council

5th Floor, St. Jame’s Buildings

79, Oxford Street,

Manchester – M1 6FQ

Reference No. : Your letter No. DE/C1-184163192 dated 6th October, 2008 
Madam,


The Delhi Medical Council examined a letter from General Medical Council dated 6th October, 2008 informing about issuance of warning to Dr. Jyoti Guleria on account of being cautioned by the Police for shoplifting, which represented a significant departure from Good medical practice. 


It is not
ed that Dr. Jyoti Guleria d/o. Shri D.S. Guleria r/o. H.No. 585A, Gandhi Nagar, Jammu-180004 was granted a certificate of provisional registration under No. DMC/Prov./1331 dated 3.012002 for purposes of doing one year compulsory internship training, however, it appears from the records maintained in this office, that Dr. Jyoti Guleria did not seek permanent registration with Delhi Medical Council, hence, no action can be considered against her in this Council. 

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary
